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Dear Parents/Carers,

Y3 Caveman Extravaganza

Year 3 will be hosting a Caveman Extravaganza in a specially designed outdoor classroom
for our Thematic Stone Age topic. The cavepeople will be based on the field in their
interactive tent at Atwood on Friday 13t June. This amazing opportunity will enrich
children’s understanding of this time period through immersive, hands-on activities.

The children will enter the Stone-Age classroom through an archway of ancient paintings
to emerge into another world! The floor will be lined with the skins of hunted animals,
walls will be painted with scenes from ancient times and everyday objects from thousands
of years ago will be on display for children to explore!

The experience will begin by introducing the children to the timeline expanding from the
Palaeolithic connecting to the Neolithic age and beyond. After orientating the class as to
where they are in 'time', they will move on to life in the stone age and the skills and
abilities it took to survive. Workshops will be available for children to experience making
fire, preparing and tasting food and flint knapping. This amazing Extravaganza will
continue when the children return to school. Children will learn about using animals to
survive as well as cave art and technology making this a day they will never forget!

We are asking for a parental contribution of £10.00, which is non-refundable, to cover
the cost of the cavepeople. This is made via Magic Booking.
http://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/bookings

Please make your payment via Magic Booking no later than 11th June.



We are asking that children dress up as people who
would have lived in the Stone, Bronze or Iron ages so
that we can immerse them in a really special day of
activities. Some suggestions for this are wild hair,
painted faces, ‘animal’ furs and ragged clothes. We do
not expect you to go out and buy a costume. The
children should have an idea of what to wear as we
have been looking at lots of paintings and drawings of
the time. It would be lovely to see as many creative
homemade costumes as possible.

We appreciate your help and support,

Kind regards,
The Year 3 Team
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